2022.11.09.  
Not a drop!
In addition to the UP's PET bottle-free campaign, the Pass it back, brother! mobile phone collection, and their monthly actions, the Green University Program of the UP is launching a new campaign: it promotes the collection of used cooking oil by bringing the containers physically closer to the university citizens, and the university will also receive money back based on the amount collected through the UP.
The UP is making significant efforts in waste management to reduce the amount of waste generated. Not only has it stopped purchasing and selling PET bottled drinks three years ago and installed mains water dispensers and water filling stations on campus, but it has also made it a priority to reduce the proportion of municipal waste.
Hence the idea to follow the practice of several Hungarian municipalities,
The UP should start collecting used cooking oil in a way that not only the university but also the citizens of Pécs could participate.
The UP has several sites all over the city, covering Pécs and the vast majority of the sites are open during the day, so the public can be involved in the collection of used cooking oil. This service is also available for the sites in Zalaegerszeg, Szombathely and Szekszárd!


